
With your generous contributions, camping chairs were gifted from
the PTO to the YHALE teachers and staff as end of semester
holiday gifts! The Hospitality committee also provided desserts to
celebrate the December staff birthdays!



In observance of Martin Luther King Jr, there will be no school on
Monday, Jan 20th!

Click the image to learn more about the extraordinary life of Dr.
King -->

YHALE LIBRARY

Literacy Committee needs help with translating Korean titles → English for the YHALE library. This
can be done from home. Please reach out to ami@yhalepto.org or Tan@yhalepto.org if you can
help with this ask! Thank you!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PyurjhRNOmw
mailto:ami@yhalepto.org
mailto:Tan@yhalepto.org


https://shop.memorybook.com/login


If you would like to join the YHALE PTO Board for the 2025-2026 school year, please email
hello@yhalepto.org. The following positions/committees will have openings:

PRESIDENT
NEWSLETTER
HOSPITALITY
LITERACY
FUNDRAISING
EVENTS

Saturday, February 8, 2025 12:00 PM - 4:00 PM
Cultural engagement is a crucial part of the YHALE curriculum. Our annual Lunar New Year
celebration provides an opportunity for students and the community to learn about one of the
most important holidays in many East and Southeast Asian countries, including China, Vietnam,

https://shop.memorybook.com/login
mailto:hello@yhalepto.org


South Korea, Singapore, Malaysia, the Philippines, and Indonesia.
Lunar New Year is known as the Spring Festival or Chūnjié (春节) in
Mandarin, while Koreans call it Seollal (설날) and Vietnamese refer
to it as Tết.

January 26 - Mr Andrew Lee
January 30 - Mr Ju Won Hong

February 8 - Lunar New Year Festival
February 13-17 - Winter Break

YHALE PTO
hello@yhalepto.org

https://www.facebook.com/smorepages
https://www.twitter.com/smorenewsletter

